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It is with great pleasure we 
share some pics of the art  
displayed at the BIAQD office 
during our Celebrating Success 
celebration. 
 



Kay Stafford Fund 

We are excited to announce that the Kay 
Stafford Fund has graciously funded our 

Healthy Brain Program that will be offered in 
Quinte West, and Brighton. 

Check for updates on our website www.biaqd.ca 


